To: Faculty Senate
From: Mia Ocean, EODAC Faculty Chair  
Date: March 6, 2018
Subject: EODAC Report
The EODAC is still awaiting a formal response from Vice Chancellor Davis to the previously submitted Questions and Document Requests. Once we have compiled pertinent information, we will conduct a policy and procedural analysis, to develop an action plan addressing areas of concern.  

Dena is currently leading the charge to compile a final draft of the EEO Plan for the District. The plan needs to be submitted to the state by June 1, 2018 for the College to be eligible for related funding. It will be making its way to Faculty Senate after District Consulting Council at the end of March. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]EODAC is always open to feedback and suggestions. Please let me know if there are additional areas of concern or items you would like us to consider reviewing for the future. 
